
s

Edwin L. Garvin
f I 5 BROAD WAY

New York

RALPH L. KNISLEY RECTOR 2-1018

October 4, 1938.

Dear Doctor Douglas;

Thank you for your letter, dated October 3, referring to

Professor Traquair. He has already written me.

With much appreciation,

Yours sincerely,

Doctor L. W. Douglas, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.


